
Dear Honorable Members of the North Dakota senate,

My name is Lilly Funk, and I live in Minot, North Dakota. I am a federal employee at Head Start
(as an assistant teacher). The purpose of this written testimony is to persuade members of the
North Dakota senate to support SB 2371.

This bill must be passed because it protects North Dakota from being threatened by foreign
entities. Land located in North Dakota should be first given to native citizens. In fact, foreign
entities must be completely stopped from purchasing land in North Dakota. Foreign entities
buying land in North Dakota undoubtedly presents a security threat. The operations of the U.S.
air force will be put at risk if other countries are permitted to buy land in North Dakota. To
prevent this risk, this bill must be passed.

Thank you for considering making the morally right decision and passing SB 2371 to protect
North Dakota from the military forces of other countries.


